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Comments: I support the withdrawal of mining companies from the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed!

Environmental destruction is taking a toll on our country, and our planet. Furthermore, Native peoples need

access to undisturbed land in order to preserve their culture. Clean water, wilderness areas for recreation, wildlife

habitat and Indigenous culture &amp; sovereignty must be preserved for future generations. The USDA Forest

Service has a responsibility to Native tribes and to American citizens at large to protect the sacred Black Hills

from toxic mining. Sincerely, Eleanor Hancock


